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Reading the Committee Substitute in  

House Bill 605 

 

House Bill 605: On January 31, 2023 a motion was made during 
the House Appropriations Committee meeting to adopt a committee 
substitute in lieu of the original language in House Bill 605. This 
committee substitute amended the title and intention of the original 
bill. To view the committee substitute, which we will discuss on the 
MAS weekly legislative Zoom call, please click on the link below. 
 

House Bill 605 addresses PERS proposed employer contribution 
increase. Please join us this morning, Friday, February 3 at 10:30 
am to discuss this proposed legislation. The Zoom link information 
is provided below.  

Click HERE for House Bill 605  
 

 

 

 

Please join us this morning, Friday 

February 3 at 10:30 a.m. for our 

weekly legislative Zoom call.  

 
Join Zoom Meeting: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/3852299667 
 
Or Call in at: 888.788.0099 

Then Enter Meeting Id Number: 385 229 9667  
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